
 
Thank you for your interest in the Nephrology Fellowship Program at the NewYork Presbyterian Hospital/Cornell 
Campus for 2008-2010.  Our program is a two-year ACGME approved training program.  The trainee develops a 
full range of cognitive and technical skills that are required for the successful practice of Nephrology and for 
board certification.  This is accomplished through practical experience and through didactic sessions covering 
each aspect of Nephrology. 
 
Our facilities include NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital, the Weill Medical College of Cornell University, The 
Rogosin Institute and Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center.  We are ideally located on the Upper East Side 
of Manhattan, close to the many cultural and recreational activities that New York has to offer. 
 
We participate in the Electronic Residency Application Service (ERAS), http://www.aamc.org/students/eras, 
where you can obtain an application.   Completed applications, which include at least three letters of 
recommendation and other supporting credentials, will be available to us on December 1, 2005.  Ms. Marilyn 
Burman, Nephrology Fellowship Administrator, will contact those candidates selected.  She will arrange for you 
to visit our campus where you will have the opportunity to meet Division faculty members and Fellows, who can 
discuss the program with you. If you have a question, please contact Ms. Burman at 212-746-0822.  
 
If you are interested in pursuing this fascinating and challenging subspecialty in an intellectually stimulating 
environment, we are interested in hearing from you.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Phyllis August, MD, MPH 

http://www.aamc.org/students/eras



